Letter to Advisees

College of Education
Eastern Michigan University

Ypsilanti, MI 48197

To the Prospective Education Students in the College of Education:

Welcome to advising in the College of Education. We are happy to have the opportunity to collaborate with you as you work towards entering the field of teaching, one of the noblest of professions. Advisors in the Teacher Preparation Program wish to partner with you as you work towards meeting your academic, career, and life goals.

Advising in the Teacher Preparation Program is done in several locations. You may have a professional advisor in the Office of Academic Services, 206 Porter, as well as faculty advisors in your academic major or minor area of study. Professional advisors can assist you as you develop your program of study, act as a resource to find university support, help you prepare for future semesters, and support you as you navigate the university system. Faculty advisors in your academic major and minor can mentor you in your field, help you understand course sequencing in the academic subject, and further work with you to develop goals.

Investing in advising by preparing for your advising appointment, attending group advising programs, and meeting regularly with a faculty or professional advisor can make a positive impact on your success as a student. We look forward to seeing you in an advising appointment soon.

Sincerely,

Christine Lancaster

Director, Student Support Teacher Preparation Unit Eastern Michigan University

husbertancoster